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Think about these things…

Dear BCA Families,

I hope that you are already enjoying a restful and refreshing summer
break. This time of rest from the routines of school is much deserved
by our students and teachers. They work extremely hard. The
day-in-and-day-out faithfulness of the teachers and students at BCA is
encouraging.

We hope you enjoyed our time together at the Promotion and Awards
Ceremony as we acknowledged some of the fruit of diligent labor. It
was a lovely time to recognize the growth in knowledge, wisdom, and
virtue that the Lord has brought forth in the minds and hearts of our students. We are blessed
to see that fruit lived out in our small school. I hope that you continue to think about the
things that are true, honorable, just, pure, lovely, commendable, excellent, and worthy of

praise when it comes to our students, our teachers, and our school.
There is much to be thankful for and many good things to set our
minds upon.

Staff, students, and families, I pray you find that rejuvenating type of
rest  this summer in your most favorite ways. Diligent labor
necessitates rest. At the same time, I want to acknowledge that the
summer is also a time of preparation. And for us, preparation amidst
transition. There may be some processes that seem a bit slower or
minor changes in some things that you are used to (i.e. summer office
hours). Your patience is appreciated and any concerns or questions you

have are wanted and welcome. I will do my best to keep you informed, but sometimes a
question can clear up any confusion or uncertainty.

Please note the Important Information contained below in this newsletter. I hope this
information helps aid our communication while providing some answers for when you will
receive necessary resources and communication for the 22-23 school year. Please, feel free to
contact me for any reason. If you leave a voicemail, the response will be slower than if you
send an email because there are no regular office hours this summer.

Now for some updates …
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Board Updates: The board continues their work throughout the summer. Interviews,
the Head of School search, the final presentation from the Champion Group’s
assessment, and their routine oversight continues. If you need a reminder, current
board members are listed on our website along with their email address. I am looking
forward to including pertinent updates regarding the Head of School Search in
upcoming Newsletters. Stay tuned.

PARENT HOMEWORK IDEAS :)

● Listen to this: God, Tech, and the Next Generation w/ Tony Reinke
● Read this: What is Classical Education?

Enjoy your summer and rest well.

Andrea Hutchins

Interim Head of School
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https://www.bluegrasschristianacademy.org/our-governance.html
https://www.bluegrasschristianacademy.org/our-governance.html
https://basecamplive.com/god-tech-and-the-next-generation/
https://classicalacademicpress.com/pages/what-is-classical-education

